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13th October 2018 


To Whom this May Concern, 

This week, I sat my first four FE1 examinations, I am awaiting the results of same. In May of this year, I finished my four year law degree at Dublin City University, one year of which I spent on Erasmus at Sciences Po. I will graduate this November. 

I am writing to you to express my interest in ByrneWallace’s training programme. I believe that to secure an internship in a leading law firm would be an invaluable experience in the development of my budding career in law. 

This opportunity is particularly attractive to me. I believe that ByrneWallace have struck the right balance between nurturing its trainees in a relaxed environment and giving them sufficient leeway to maximise their potential. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In July of this year I completed a four week internship at Wildgen, a full time business law firm in Luxembourg. I would be very grateful if given the opportunity to build on the experience that I have gained at Wildgen by further immersion in my future profession. I would love to gain an insight into the practice areas that ByrneWallace offer such as; Employment Law, Mergers and Acquisitions and Corporate Law. These areas really excite me as they are always providing new challenges to the law.

I believe that my academic ability combined with my drive and commitment means that I would be a great fit for ByrneWallace. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 
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